Arthur Koepsell - DNR

From: Jessie Pahler

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 11:06 AM

To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR

Subject: Re: WPX GM 704-32-9-HMB2 Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc # 400841784

Yes, please make that change.

Thank you,
Jessie Pahler
Sent on the Sprint® Now Network from my BlackBerry®

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>

Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2015 10:48:08 -0600

To: Jessie Pahler<JPahler@westernwaterandland.com>

Subject: WPX GM 704-32-9-HMB2 Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc # 400841784

Jessie,

It looks like the number of water sources to be determined to be unsuitable should be changed from 1 to 3. With you
approval | can make the change for you.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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